
From: Cherry, Brian K
Sent: 2/11/2011 2:52:19 PM
To: 'Williams, Kale' (kale.williams@cpuc.ca.gov); jf2@cpuc.ca.gov (jf2@cpuc.ca.gov)

Homer, Trina (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=TNHC)Cc:
Bcc:
Subject: RE:

Thanks again Kale and Julie. One last request. The decision orders the utilities to file their reports 6 
months after the decision date (12/1/67) We are in the process of looking through our files for them 
(Sempra told me they checked their files and couldn't find them). Do you think they might be in the 
Energy Division's archives ? Thanks again.

From: Williams, Kale [mailto:kale.williams@cpuc.ca.gov] 
Sent: Thursday, February 10, 2011 3:16 PM 
To: Cherry, Brian K
Subject:

I am attaching D.73223 at Michelle Cooke's request.

Kale Williams
Staff Information Systems Analyst 
Administrative Law Judge Division 
California Public Utilities Commission 
505 Van Ness Avenue
San Francisco, CA 
voice: 
fax: 
e-mail:

94102 
(415) 703-3251 
(415) 703-1723
klw@cpuc.ca.gov
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